

Engaging our community in world affairs

413 Grant Avenue, Suite D, Santa Fe, New Mexico 87501

November 24, 2015

Victoria Bruneni Inn at Santa Fe 8376 Cerrillos Road Santa Fe, NM 87507

Dear Victoria,

On behalf of the board of directors of the Santa Fe Council on International Relations, I would like to thank you for responding to our last minute request for a venue and dinner on the evening of November 10, 2015. The excellent food and service which you provided on very short notice at the Inn at Santa Fe resulted in a wonderful evening event on November 11 that was greatly appreciated by all in attendance.

Again, on behalf of CIR board of directors, staff and members, please accept our sincere thanks!

Kind regards,

Patricia Richardson Poitras

Part. Portras

Executive Director

Santa Fe Council on International Relations

Phone: 505-982-4931 ♦ Fax: 505-982-3953 ♦ E-mail: cir@newmexico.com ♦ Website: www.sfcir.org